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From: City Council

Sent: June 10, 2018 9:50 AM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council .
RECEIVED

Submitted on Sunday, June 10, 2018 - 09:49 JUN 11 2018

Submitted by anonymous user: 198.245.113.237

Submitted values are: CITY CLERK’'S OFFICE

SASKATOON

Date: Sunday, June 10, 2018

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name: Michael

Last Name: Lander
Address: -Main St
City: saskatoon

Comments:
Hello, i just wanted to give my thought once again on the 100 block of ninth street closure.

First how do you do an accurate traffic study on a street in 2014 and 2018 when the other alternative
route to downtown has been out of commission for many yrs (vic bridge). This study is highly flawed
and should not been taking as accurate info.

People buy a house on a busy street then complain about traffic and get the city to think about
changing the street, which if this happens will greatly effect the whole neighborhood.

Just a suggestion, could you not put one or two large speed bumps on ninth street to try and reduce
traffic. | believe that the stop signs on ninth and Mcpherson help reduce the speeds and we were
very happy to see that as the intersection was very dangerous for many yrs. | was involved in a
totaled off accident at that intersection.

Hopefully the opening of the new bridge will help the traffic problem on ninth, but closure should not
been considered

You may think that | am not familiar with the street | lived at [lllininth street from 1972( 8 yrs old) till
1985, then purchased my house at ain st and am still in this house 1972 till 2018 (46 yrs) using
the alley that comes out onto 100 ninth.

Thank you
Michael Lander

-Main Street





